
HOW  TO  END  THE  BUD  LIGHT
CONTROVERSY
Catholic League president Bill Donohue wrote a letter today to
Brendan Whitworth, the CEO of Anheuser-Busch, explaining his
concerns about the Human Rights Campaign pressuring him to
stand by Dylan Mulvaney, the transgender person who ignited
the Bud Light controversy.

There is a way to end this controversy. To read Donohue’s
letter, click here. (We are contacting many more officials at
the company.)

Contact Mr. Whitworth: brendan.whitworth@anheuser-busch.com
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